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WPLC Steering Committee 2017 Collection and Buying Pool 
Recommendations  - DRAFT 
 

On April 21st the Steering Committee met to review and consider the Digital Collections Workgroup 

recommendations for the 2017 buying pool.  The committee met with the board for the WPLC Annual 

Membership meeting on May 11th and further discussed the recommendations.  

From those two discussions, the Steering Committee recommends the following for the 2017 WPLC 

Buying Pool: 

Recommendation 1: Increase the buying pool by $150,000 to buy additional copies of titles with high 

holds.   

Recommendation 2: Systems interested in provided OverDrive periodicals can join and fund a shared 

Advantage account collection. This magazine collection will only be available to those systems 

participating. Total cost will be determined by number of systems participating. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


